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“The Headliner” 
Newsletter of the Northern Ohio Regional Group #20 

Early Ford V-8 Club of America  
Our 53ndYear 

Volume 29  Number  02                                                                                                 February  2022 

Mission Statement: “To preserve and authentically maintain vehicles manufactured by the Ford Motor Company for 
the model years 1932 through 1953 inclusive, and to serve as an accurate and technical source of information  

concerning these automobiles for the benefit of its members as well as the general public.” 

Officers & Board 2021 
 
President: Jeep Iacobucci 
Vice President: Jack Bukszar 
Secretary: Neal Garland 
Treasurer: Dan & Diane Francis 

Directors 
Rick Jandrey 
Steve Kronen 
Paul Null 
Beth Schilling 

 
All Meetings are held at  
Stow Community Center  

3800 Graham Road 
Stow, OH 

“Kick Tires”: 7:00 
Meeting Begins: 7:30 
Ends: 10:00 or Sooner 

 
Website: 

www.norgv8club.org 
 

Editor 
Annette & Craig Gorris 
10160 Echo Hill Drive 
Brecksville OH 44141 

440-526-6138 
annette.gorris@gmail.com 

 

 
I hope this letter finds you all healthy and warm in these un-
predictable times. On a good note, I haven't seen a mosquito 
in a while. 
 
     Our Installation Dinner was a pleasant day to spend with 
all that attended. Annette did a great job organizing the day 
with lots of little surprises. 
 
     Our next meeting will be February 18th at our regular place. Stow Community 
Center. We have a lot to get done and need your output and ideas. Ron Becker will 
be our guest speaker. He is a very active member of the Crawford museum. 
 
     Craig and I made a trek to Youngstown to get the artwork for our yearly roster. 
Guy Shively has done this for many years. Guy Shively and Debbie Heeter volun-
teer their talents to create a unique roster. 
 
     We will have a Board of Directors meeting shortly after our February Meet-
ing.  We need to discuss and glean some ideas for this new V8 season 
 
    In the meantime please keep our shut ins in our thoughts and prayers. 
      
God Bless you all and I hope to see your smile soon. 
 
NyjoyurV8B4its2L8 
           
        Jeep 

     Henry said: "Don't find fault, find remedy." 
.  

         2021-22 NORG Rosters will be distributed at our 
February Meeting 

February Program 
 

Rich Jandrey  will introduce  our February Program that 
will feature Ron Becker will be our guest speaker.  Ron  is 

a very active member of the Crawford Museum  
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 2021 Activities At A Glance   

 
 Friday, February 18th 7:30 PM  Monthly Club Meeting, Stow 

City Center  
 
 Summer 2022 Cruise to Michigan Mid July ~ August TBD 
 

 
 

February Meeting Bruce Lewicki 
 

March Meeting Darlene Null 

April Meeting Georgene Iacobucci 
May Meeting Diane Francis 
June Meeting NO MEETING 
July Meeting Sharon Bukszar 

August Meeting Beth Schilling 
September Meeting Need Someone 

October Meeting Kathy Kessler 

November Meeting Need Someone 

NORG COOKIE BAKERS 

Last Month NORG Received a Thank You 
from the Family of Bob Jones 
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NORG Installation Banquet~ Holiday Party 
 

On January 16 31 members gathered at Sleepy Hollow Country Club for the annual installa-
tion of Officers and Board Members.  It was a great afternoon. We were served munchies and 
guests visited the bar to order their preferred refreshment.  We were surprised by entertain-
ment from member Charlie Jandik’s friend who treated us with a number of songs on his ac-
cordion before dinner.  Our members enjoyed the dinner consisting of Prime Rib of beef, red-
skin potatoes, and green beans almandine.  Following the dinner we were treaded to special 
chocolate and vanilla cream cupcakes.  Past National President, Craig Gorris swore in new Of-
ficers and Board members with the National Club oath of office.  Officers for 2022 include 
President, Jeep Iacobucci, Vice President, Jack Bukszar, Secretary, Neal Garland, Treasurers 
Dan and Diane Francis and Board Members Rick Jandrey, Steve Kronen, Paul Null and Beth 
Schilling.  Congratulations to all Officers & Board Members. After the installation, we had a 50
-50 raffle and monetary prizes randomly drawn from members who attended 

Continued on page 4 
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Continued on page 5 
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How to Obtain 12 volt Power from your Early Ford V-8 6 Volt System 
 
Past National President and Current Chief, Ken Bounds developed a clever way of con-

verting 6 volt battery current to power 12 volt CB, GPS or other accessory. 
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Marie, Judy and Sharon having Fun at the Installation Banquet 
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Please Patronize Our Advertisers 

 
 
1                 Debbie Madden 
4       George Hlavacs, Earl Peters 
5         Nancy Collette  
19                                     Eileen Sanders 
20                                          Don Brehm 
21                                       Ken Bruening 
24                                     Reid Firestone

  
                   
         

Don’t Forget to Check out our  
updated website : www.norgv8club.org 

The Headliner Deadline 
1st Day of each month.  Please e-mail articles, 
tech tips, outings, adds, club news and pictures 
to:  Annette Gorris  

annette.gorris@gmail.com 

February Meeting 
Friday February 18th 

 7:30  
Stow City Center 


